
Welcome to the UC Davis Advantage! 

CEM Quarantine Upgrade 

 

Improvements include: 

 Completely renovated stalls and larger runs (60’ x 16’) with kickboards 

 Special weatherproof grid system to provide consistent footing in runs 

 Stalls fully matted with seamless matting, including floor and walls 

 Riding arena and round pen with brand new all-weather footing 

 Saddle, blanket and bridle racks available in stall foyers 

In addition, the UCD Center for Equine Health continues to offer: 

 Top quality care from our experienced team of technicians and veterinarians 

 Customized exercise programs with our rider, Alan Pymont 

 Specialized farrier service 

 Free Flow Equicizer exercise program 

Upgraded CEM building naming opportunities are available. 

Donor recognition includes: 

 VIP use of the named building for any imported horse or associate’s horse 

 Memorial plaque on sponsored building in honor of a horse, person or Foundation 

 Inclusion in the Center for Equine Health ‘Silver Stirrup’ honor roll 
 

Contact Dr. Carrie Finno, CEH Director, at cjfinno@ucdavis.edu for additional details. 
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